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This is NOT a solution to an already nasty problem we have. As a TAX PAYING 

citizen of Oregon, I absolutely despise that nobody “we” have elected, is doing 

anything. What are we paying for? Where are the hundreds of thousands of MY 

HARD EARNED MONEYS going??? Certainly not into fixing the problems we’re 

being faced with. The tagging is out of control, needles are everywhere, and nobody 

wants to spend money in a town that’s literally being pooped on daily. This is so 

unsafe for our kiddos, and disabled (but not homeless) people. Oregon is a joke and 

so are our elected officials. Quit putting bandaids on wounds that need stitches.. not 

to mention our failing school system. If I didn’t do my job (yes, looking at YOU elected 

officials), people would literally die. Not that this testimony will change anyone’s mind, 

but I won’t put any more money into this state if things don’t start changing. Sad 

because it’s got great potential.  


